Steven Sepe
s

From: Susan Rotblat-Walker <susan.rotblat@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 1:01 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support Freedom to Read Act House Bill #5726

Please support 8ill 5726 the Freedom to Read Act!

We must protect our cherished liberties and the freedom to choose what we read is one of them.
Sincerely,

Susan Rotblat-Walker

24 Beach Rd
Bristol Rl 02809
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